
 

 

 
 
 
Dear graduates, 
 
The time has come, yet again: The Faculty of Economics and Management of Otto von 
Guericke University Magdeburg congratulates its graduating class. We cordially invite you 
to celebrate your academic success with fellow students, friends, faculty, and family mem-
bers!  

What:  FEM Graduation Ceremony 2024 
When:  2 p.m. on Saturday, November 30, 2024  
Where:  Lecture Hall 5 (Building 16) 

Attendance at the aforementioned faculty function is free of charge, requiring an in-
formal registration until Nov 15 by email to fww-dekanat@ovgu.de. When registering, 
please provide us with your full name and the number of those accompanying you. 
Admission to the ceremony starts at 1.30 p.m. 
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to inform you about the central OVGU Graduation 
Farewell for the graduates of all faculties, which starts at 6 p.m. on Nov 30 in the AMO 
Kulturzentrum. You did or will receive the corresponding invitation and the instructions 
for (paid) registration from the organizers in a separate note. Please keep in mind that two 
separate registrations are required for the faculty and the university events!    
 
Lastly, two organizational matters: 

1. During the celebration, photos will be taken, used and stored for documentation pur-
poses and made available for download on a faculty website. By registering, you and 
your accompanying guests declare your consent, accordingly. 

 

DEAN 
 
 

Otto von Guericke University Magdeburg, PostBox 4120, D-39016 Magdeburg (Germany) Prof. Dr. Abdolkarim Sadrieh 

Graduates  
of all FEM study programs 
as of winter semester 2023-24  

 Otto von Guericke University Magdeburg 
Faculty of Economics and Management 
Dean’s Office 
Vilfredo Pareto Bulding (G22), B-301 
Universitätsplatz 2 
39106 Magdeburg (Germany)  
 
Fon: +49 391 67-58585 
Email: fww-dekanat@ovgu.de 

Reference:   Date: 

Invitation to the FEM Graduation Ceremony 2024 September 30, 2024 



 

2 
 

2. The personal data you have submitted for registration will be collected and stored by 
us only for organizational purposes and will be deleted immediately after the event. 
The privacy policy of Otto von Guericke University is applicable. 

 
Once again, congratulations on obtaining your degree. We are very much looking forward 
to celebrating the conferral of the degree with you. 
 
 
Best regards  
 
 
 
Prof. Dr. Abdolkarim Sadrieh 
Dean 
 
 

https://www.ovgu.de/en/privacy+policy.html

